
Nursery Newsletter 19.01.24 

Our Week 

It has been an exciting week in Nursery. 

This week we have continued our topic ‘The Farm’. 

We have learnt about the different animals on the farm and what a farmer is. We developed 

our mark making skills by drawing the different animals. We developed our cutting skills by 

making puppets and we manipulated playdough to create the animals too. We also had our 

weekly music lesson where we learnt to play songs loudly, quietly, fast and slow. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Song of the Week 
 

 

 
 
 

Books this Half-Term 

 
 
    

Key Vocabulary 
 

This week we have been learning 

about the farm. This is the 

vocabulary that we having been 

teaching and using with the 

children. Please continue using this 

vocabulary at home with your child. 

 

 

Farm, Animals, 

Duck, Cow, Sheep, Hen, 

Farmer 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Listening & Attention – Rhyming 

This week we have been reading rhyming books such as Oi Frog, Oi Cat and The Gruffalo and using our 

rhyming detective skills to find the rhyming words in the stories.  

Home Challenge! 

 To enable your child to become a rhyming expert, can you read a rhyming book and discuss the 

different rhyming words they can hear e.g. cat and hat, dog and log?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Things to remember… 

 
Reading 

Children will take a sharing book from the school every week which is a book to promote reading for 

pleasure. We change the books on Thursdays! We expect the books and reading diary to be brought 

back into school daily to ensure we can regularly record  

 

Please share this book with your child every day. We encourage parents to read the same book as 

many times as possible, as this supports their emersion in the story.  

Please also record each home read in the reading diary and sign the reading record so that your child 

can earn rewards for the frequency of their reading.  
 

Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 

Ladybird – Olivia Howard & Nekay Lewin 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer & Samantha Baker 

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms 


